CMAR for New Fire Station
City of La Joya, Texas
Public Notice
REP#: 2023-100-533-008

February 9, 2023
City of La Joya, Texas, is seeking Request for Proposals (RFPs) for Construction Manager at

Risk (CMAR) for the construction of the New Fire Station via the USDA Community Facilities

Program.

1. Request for Clarification
A respondent asked the following question:

“For the [evaluation] criteria ... do we have to follow this format for our submission? Or are we
fine as long as we answer the questions in the criteria within our package?”

2. Response

Though not required, it is recommended that responses and other information regarding the
evaluation criteria be presented and submitted in the stated order. Proposals not following the
stated order will not be penalized in any manner.

Distribution

This information has: 1) emailed to all respondents; 2) been posted on the City’s website:
Cityoflajoya.com; and 3) made available at City Hall, 701 E. Expressway 83, La Joya, TX
78560-4051.
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